
PO Box 387, Rocky Mountain House, Alberta, Canada T4T 1A3
Telephone: 403-845-5662 ~ Fax: 403-845-5663 ~ www.wspgroup.com

February 10, 2016

Camrose County

RE: Reference Letter for Pre-Qualification
O/Ref.:

Attn: To whom it may concern,

In 2011 (Funnell Road – 2.8 km grading project with 1 Bridge File CSP) and
2013/14 (Greenwood Lake Road – 5.4 km grading project with 2 Bridge File
CSPs) we worked with Van Rooyen Construction (Alberta) Ltd. a subcontractor
to Prairie Erectors International Inc. on road projects in Brazeau County. The
projects were delivered in a timely manner; with an exceptional finish product.
The dealings with Van Rooyen Construction, although limited since they were
the subcontractor, were professional and unproblematic.

Should you have any questions or concerns please call the undersigned at the
numbers listed below.

Sincerely,

Kelly Brouwer, P. Eng., Area Manager
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